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Mr. D.G. Watters, 
The Haemophilia Society, 
P.O. Bout 9, 
16 Trinity Street, 
London SEI 1 DE 

Dew David, 

25th July, 1983 

Many thanks for your letter. With regard to the status of AIDS in the U.K. I agree 
with you that there hasn't been any major change. The recommendations of the World 
Federation of Haemophilia Medical Board has set out on page 3 of their document seem to 
me to be clearly benign and not very consciebtlous. If anything it errs in recommending 
too little but I don't think that we need emphasise this to the Society members and I am 
not convinced that much is to be gained by circulating them again at the present time. 
For your information I am enclosing a copy of a letter which Dr. Rizzo and I have circulated 
to Hoemophilia Centre Directors. This is for the information of Society Officers when 
formulating their own advice to members and I db not think it would be appropriate to 
circulate this letter to the membership at large. If you hove any specific point that I may 
have missed please don't hesitate to let me know. 
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Yours sincerely, 

A.L. Bloom 
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